
 

  

May 25, 2022 

Dear Families and School Partners, 

Yet, another unthinkable tragedy has schools and communities alarmed and 
deeply saddened as we learn the details of another mass shooting in America, 
this time at an elementary school in Texas. 

The Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE) extends its deepest sympathies 
to the victims, families and community of the Robb Elementary School shooting in 
Uvalde, Texas. Gun violence is a threat to the safety of children and youth, our school 
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